

May 23, 2018

Mr. Michael McCarron Scripture Candy, Inc. 1350 Adamsville Industrial Parkway Birmingham, AL 35244

Dear Mr. McCarron:

On behalf of the Extension Support Personnel Association (ESPA) of the Alabama Cooperative Extension System, thank you for your generous support by donating candy to our annual ESPA Conference.

Scripture Candy's donation contributed to the success of the conference and was greatly appreciated by all the participants. Again, your product stirred up interest and possible future business for you.

Thank you again for your support.

Sinçerely,

Helen Drake

**ESPA** 

District II Representative